Dear SBLA Families.

We have been closely monitoring the ongoing pandemic and have made the difficult decision to cancel the in-person camp for this summer. We are saddened to have had to make this decision for a 2nd year in a row, and know our campers will once again be heartbroken, but the safety and well-being of our campers, families, staff, and volunteers are of the utmost importance.

In lieu of the in-person camp, we are excited to announce that we will be hosting a virtual camp! This year's camp theme is "2021 Camp Friendship: Around the World from Your Home!" and will take place July 26-30, 2021. We will have a lot of fun activities planned which will include arts & crafts, a dance party and surprise guest appearances scheduled for each day. We hope that you will join us!

Don't have the ability to Zoom with us during camp hours? No problem! Activities will be recorded, and a link will be sent out for you to view later. If you are interested in participating, please register today! We will need time to send out camp goodies.

Registration Deadline: July 11, 2021.

Registration Link: <u>bit.ly/CampFriendship2021</u>